|          | Meeting                | Action  | Raised<br>by | Owner/Status  |
|----------|------------------------|---|--------------|---|
| 6        | 11 March 2019          | Bus stop relocation from Co-op to<br>Bridge Street Status   | WJ           | JC, RF, CSB and SAK have met with<br>Jim Bowe and Scott Copeland of<br>AbCo on 3 options. AbCo consultants<br>Aecom have suggested 2. Initial<br>Teams meeting to look at proposals on<br>26 <sup>th</sup> March. Subsequent statement<br>from AbCo.  |
| 90       | 12 <sup>th</sup> April | Outstanding issues on the paintwork<br>and other finishes on the Royal<br>Station   | WJ/WB        | CGB has raised the issue with Janelle<br>Clark at AbCo. Some work has bee<br>undertaken. More is still to be<br>undertaken. CSB will keep chasing.  |
| 108<br>A | 13 June 2022           | Work on car park in front of Crathie<br>school. Once work is agreed,<br>speeding issues will also need ot be<br>addressed and whether limit of<br>40mph and pedestrian crossing<br>possible).   | JF           | Following consultation, AbCo agreed<br>not to progress the proposed solution<br>for improving parking provision at<br>Crathie School. The proposal was not<br>one that was favoured by the<br>community due to concerns around<br>enforcement and not adding<br>additional capacity. The alternative<br>proposal put forward from the<br>community unfortunately would not<br>meet design standards in the Design<br>Manual for Roads and Bridges.<br>Additionally there were concerns<br>raised regarding the cost of the<br>scheme compared to the scale of the<br>problem at the school. It was agreed<br>to review the situation in the future. |
| 121      | 13 February<br>2023    | Snowcam at Gairnshiel   | WJ           | CGB has the final estimate. BB (bless<br>him) has held meetings and obtained<br>all estimates. BRD do not wish to<br>own and deal with ongoing<br>maintenance. GJ to explore obtaining<br>sponsorship in order that BCCC could<br>own and fund ongoing maintenance.   |
| 122      | 13 March 2023          | Crathie road sign entering village from<br>West   | JF           | CGB has asked AbCo to reinstate the<br>sign and has chased.RMF and CGB to<br>query whether a combined speed and<br>village sign is necessary.   |
| 124      | 10 April 2023          | <ul> <li>Increase in numbers of visitors to<br/>Balmoral causing various issues:</li> <li>1. Pedestrians assuming that<br/>the road and Brunel bridge<br/>are private and not a public<br/>road</li> <li>2. Parking spilling over onto<br/>both the road in front of the<br/>school and onto Abergeldie<br/>land at Distillery Brae</li> <li>3. Litter and lack of litter bins</li> </ul> | JF           | RMF, CSB and Calum Halhead have<br>met with Balmoral to facilitate<br>dialogue with CNPA, AbCo,<br>Abergeldie and the community. A<br>useful Teams meeting was held on<br>4 <sup>th</sup> September. Further teams<br>meeting were held on 11 <sup>th</sup> October.<br>and 12 <sup>th</sup> December. Next was to be in<br>April but postponed until 21 <sup>st</sup> August<br>2024. Clearway decision at May Marr<br>Area Committee now out for<br>consultation.   |

|     | ction Tracker       |  |     |   |
|-----|---------------------|--|-----|---|
| 125 | 8 May 2023          | Road Surface outside Balmoral Gates needs further attention  | JF  | IH has reported this is completed.<br>However, it is likely to need further<br>attention again. RMF will raise with<br>Balmoral.  |
| 127 | 10 July 2023        | Letter to Bank of Scotland to open<br>dialogue on alternative banking<br>arrangments for Upper Deeside and<br>Donside.<br>More urgent since RBS van also<br>ceasing. | RF  | A Community Request for a Banking<br>Hub was lodged and rejected. RMF<br>and KA have held meetings with<br>Andrew Bowie MP, Adam Wilkinson<br>of LINK and Gavin Young of<br>NCR/Cardtronics. ATM was replaced<br>in April 2024 and is now operational.<br>KA and RMF will continue to pursue<br>both its maintenance and the<br>feasibility of a Banking Hub. |
| 128 | 13 November<br>2023 | Concerns about the safety of the<br>Seven Bridges Walk above the Red<br>Braes  | RMF | Balmoral Estate have agreed to fence<br>off to make dog proof and erect<br>notices and remove trees in danger of<br>falling. RMF to keep under review.  |
| 132 | 8 January 2024      | Sgnificant increase in dog fouling   | JB  | CSB will review with AbCo as to possible actions.   |
| 133 | 12 February<br>2024 | Noise and other issues at the Bus<br>Garage  | ΕK  | BL agreed to look into issues further and discuss with Stagecoach   |
| 134 | 13 May 2024         | Footpath erosion and closure on 7<br>bridges walk beside the River Garin   | WJ  | RF will contact Invercauld to see<br>whether a temporary diversion into<br>the field might be feasible.   |